
                          (Some) of what’s been happening this week 

 

 An unusually quiet week in school this week....... 

 Wednesday - Residential meeting was attended by KS2 parents. If you were unable to 

attend it is important to note that deadline for the deposit this year is 1st Nov 2019. This 

will be available to pay on Parent Pay from 7th October 2019. If you have not paid the 

deposit for your child we will presume you do not want your child to attend, unless of 

course you have been in to see us to discuss individual circumstances. A copy of the letter 

that went out at the Residential meeting is available to view on the school website under 

“classes”. 

 We had a very successful lunch for KS1 children on Census Day. Thank you for supporting 

us on this data collection day. It was lovely to see so many children trying new foods 

together. 

 

 



 

 

 

  (Some) of what is happening next week     

 Thursday – Girls Football Festival  

  

 


